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Contact Information 
 

  (915)241-3233 -  Tim 

  (915)373-8466 -  Kelly 
 

   tkurling@hotmail.com 
 

  ToEveryCreature.com 
 

Mailing Address 
 

  10830 MLK Jr. Blvd. 

  Ste. 104, Box 256 

  El Paso, TX 79934 

 
 

 

Sending Church and 
Support Address 

 

Maranatha Baptist Church  
2800 N. Divis Bethany, OK 
73008  ~  (405)789-4662 

 

     Allen Domelle, Pastor 
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January | February 2020 

"And the servant said, Lord, it is done as thou hast commanded, and yet there is 
room.   And the lord said unto the servant, Go out into the highways and hedges,                

and compel them to come in, that my house may be filled."     -  LUKE 14:22-23 

Dear Pastors, Supporters, and Ministry Friends, 

     The challenge for all of us in these times is to be faithful to see more souls saved and lives 
changed!   Jesus is coming soon, and we must be faithful to do our best for our Lord.  A warm 
greeting once again from Juarez and sincere Thank You to each of you that have prayed for 
or supported us in the work here.  We are still amazed that God would see fit to use us to reach 
souls for his kingdom.  Let’s all continue to go out and compel the lost to seek Him! 

Churches –  On Saturday, January 18,  close to 60 members from four of the churches in 
Juarez gathered in the downtown area of Juarez for a 2-hour campaign to distribute Gospel 
tracts provided by Chick Publications.   I’m excited to share that we were able to distribute a 
little more than 26,000 tracts in this short time!  There were several professions of faith 
among those who received the tracts!  Glory to God!   Our people were also challenged to do 
more to reach the lost. 

     One man by the name of Rudy (pictured below) had a collection of the 8 different titles we 
distributed.  He had lived in the US for 40 years and had recently been deported.  He was very 
open and interested in the Gospel.  He said the “green tract” reflected his life.  He prayed to 
accept Christ as his Savior and was directed to a local church for follow-up.  

     One of the other great benefits of these types of campaigns is what it does for those who 
participate.  We’ve heard several testimonies of a revival in their hearts and desire to be more 
dedicated in soul-winning and outreach.  At the end, we gathered by the monument to Benito 
Juarez and were challenged by Missionary Hector Jimenez to be faithful to make evangelism 
a daily occurrence and not just an occasional thing. 

     Even though this campaign will probably not directly benefit our churches (it took place in 
another part of town), souls heard the gospel, some accepted Christ, many will read the tracts 
and be saved, some may visit our evangelistic website, and our people found there is Joy in 
serving Jesus!   See More pictures here:  2everycreature.com/chick-tract-campaign-of-january-2020/ 
 

                       

Seminario Bautista Fundamental – Classes resumed in early January and the current 
trimester will end in late March.   Cults & Religions and General Epistles are the courses being 
offered this trimester.  The student’s dedication is evident and the preparation to start new 
churches continues.  Pray that we’ll be faithful as we prepare another generation! 

Prayer Requests:  Please continue to pray for our Health and Protection , for Guidance 
and Direction, for the seminary students and churches and for more souls and more laborers!  

        Looking for that blessed hope and glorious appearing!   


